
From: Courtney Lindsay  
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2023 12:01 PM 
To: Lorelee Marin  
Subject: Park in Aurora - Courtney Lindsay 
  
 
Hello, 
 
I am a resident of the Aurora community and am in complete favour of the park being built! I think it is a 
wonderful idea and is greatly needed in the area! We have two children that would love this. 
 
Please take this into consideration as I heard there was a petition against it.  
 
Thank you  
 
 
Courtney and Cody Lindsay 
 


